
19 Μαΐου 2011

Cyprus: USCIRF Concerned Over Demolition of 
200-Year-Old Church in Northern Cyprus
Ξένες γλώσσες / In English

WASHINGTON, DC – The U.S. Commission on International Religious Freedom 
(USCIRF) expressed its concern over the demolition of the 200-year-old Greek 
Orthodox Chapel of Saint Thekla in the village of Vokolida, in the area of the 
Republic of Cyprus under the control of the Turkish troops and administered by 
Turkish Cypriot authorities.  The church was demolished on May 2, 2011. USCIRF 
calls on local Turkish Cypriot authorities to commit to rebuild the church. Read 
more… (περισσότερα…)
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